Dear Angela,
This is Miranda on the other end. I hope this letter finds you in pink of your health. Angela, Christmas week is here. I convey you lots of love and happiness for the Christmas. Mom told me that your higher studies entrance examination for university has been scheduled just after Christmas and this has denied you from coming over home for Christmas. Do not be upset for this, since things like this will happen again and again in life; but the more important thing is how much we allow such events to affect ourselves.
I hope that you celebrate this Christmas as cheerfully as always. Anyways, we would be meeting for the New Year celebrations and there is nothing stopping us from that, doesn’t it? So why sulk. Do not let your dimples parched. I wish you a Merry Christmas. Missing the ice ball fights which we use to have,
Your caring sister,
Miranda

